
 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As we express our gratitude, 
we must never forget that the 
highest appreciation is not to 
utter words but to live   by 

them 
 

JOHN F. KENNEDY 

On Gratitude, Making a Difference and Giving Back 
One of a series of The STARCARE Essentials: The STARCARE Foundation 

II Quarter 2015 

Dear Financial Faithful, 

 

Last newsletter, we celebrated another great year together and highlighted our new 

initiatives to continue to elevate the STARCARE Experience. September 2015 marks my 

40th year as a financial advisor. Celeste and Brandon add another 30+ years in the 

industry. That's a lot of financial knowledge in three people that work well together, 

execute intelligently and CARE at an abiding level about those we are privileged to 

serve. 

 

In this and the next few newsletters, I'd like to showcase what I call “STARCARE Essentials”, 

which are the fundamental beliefs of my firm and the important components that make 

it tick. The first of these and this letter's focus is The STARCARE Foundation. In a world 

where we are so fortunate, giving back becomes far more important than getting more 

stuff. Teaching others to give and develop good giving habits is a responsibility we take 

seriously and view as a privilege.  

 

Making the world a better place 
 

I set up the foundation right after 9/11 because I felt powerless and wanted to do 

something/anything to try and help make the world a better place. My first 10 years in 

California had been my best years ever and I wanted to give back. Women had always 

been the majority of my clients and at that time, the focus of the practice was beginning 

to become Special Needs. It seemed logical that our Foundation should support causes 

that resonated with women and individuals with special needs.  

 

For most of my life, luck has been my friend. I had believed that "Luck favors the hard 

working" and tried to be a hard worker. Early on, my foundation taught me that "Luck 

also favors those who CARE hard." It's remarkably true. God does drive an unmarked car. 

The more you give for others, the more you get in return. It's axiomatic. 

 

How One Thing Led To Another:  The Multiplier Effect 
 

When I set up The STARCARE Foundation, I expected to empower women and support 

their causes. I expected to do good works for worthy causes in the special needs 

community. I expected to make a difference in the world, even if it was a tiny difference. 

I never expected what happened next and what continues to happen. There was a 

multiplier effect I never saw coming. The more giving I did, the more others were drawn 

to giving and the more of a difference we could make together. There were multiple 

lessons, all positive that began to emerge. Permit me to share some of them with you.  
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We made opening your own foundation an Action Item for our clients. It brings families 

closer and lets them examine priorities and develop a giving plan. It helps families begin 

to talk about their legacy and what they want it to be. A meaningful number of our 

clients have set up their own foundations and made them a family affair. 

 

If it's a traditional alpha male-led family, it creates an important financial role for a 

woman to select the charities and for the kids to have input in that process. It's built in 

Financial Literacy for the children and a great way to pass the message of giving on to 

the next generation. The ideas from even the youngest child are so different and often 

lead to such unexpectedly good places. 

 

When our STARCARE Kids are around 8, we give them a STARCARE Piggy Bank. One of 

the slots in the bank is named giving and it's a great way to start kids thinking at a young 

age about the needs of others.  It helps couples better communicate with each other. 

Lots of positivity develops when conversations are not about ourselves and our stuff, but 

focused solely on what we can do to help others. 

 

The foundation has become a centerpiece of our annual "Power of Women" Event. Now 

in its 10th year, the event affords STARCARE an opportunity to empower women. It 

deepened the moment, nine years ago when we added our "Philanthropist of the Year" 

Award and welcomes more than 100 women each year. Our recipients are recognized 

for the impact their giving has on the community. All of us are inspired when we sit in that 

room and feel the goodness and generosity that is resident in so many women. We all 

leave feeling we can do more and we do. 

 
We asked one of our special needs teens to become STARCARE's Official Greeter. She is 

also Chairman of the Board of The STARCARE Foundation. When she rolls up and says, 

"STARCARE is glad you're here," your life is touched in that moment and you realize what 

a hopeful opportunity we have in life to help each other. There are so many attendees 

these days that we are adding Deputy Greeter who will absolutely melt your heart. Her 

smile is as close to pure love as I have ever seen. 

 

The STARCARE Foundation's Board of Directors is tasked to find new, worthwhile charities 

monthly for us to serve. It's amazing what special needs, technically savvy kids can find 

that you and I would never think of. It's great training for them as well, imparting much 

about giving and financial management. Our Board is all female from Ages 5 to 23. Every 

one of them has gone through real challenges in life, has an amazingly positive outlook 

and a sincere desire to make the world a better place. They are learning very early on 

how to leverage their giving to have more impact.  

 

Acknowledging the good 

that you already have in 

your life is the foundation 

for all abundance.  

 
ECKHART TOLLE  

The opinions voiced in this material are meant to provide general information only and are not intended to provide specific investment 
advice.  Please contact me prior to making any investment decisions. 

The STARCARE Foundation Board, the 
Co-Founder of Colette’s Children’s 
Home, the manager of Ross for Less 
and TEAMCARE at Colette’s making a 
donation and learning more about 
needs.  



 

 

 

 
Reflect upon your present 

blessings, of which every 

man has plenty; not on 

your past misfortunes, of 

which all men have some.  

 

CHARLES DICKENS 

Their current favorite technique is to find charities that have a matching donor or program 

so that their contribution is doubled or tripled as it is made.  It's startling how quickly they 

"get it" and how excited and devoted to helping they become. 

 

Thank you for your generous hearts 
 

In recent years, a number of you who don't have the time or aren't confident in your 

ability to administer a foundation have been giving to ours. Last year for the first time, that 

number reached 20. That makes a real difference in the giving that we do. Thank you for 

your generous hearts. 

  

The largest donation to our foundation to date has been as a result of LPL Financial going 

public a few years back. What I received in that event was used to give the foundation a 

better base. The funds are invested and, in good market years, they grow. Each year, new 

funds are added. Slowly, the foundation grows and is able to serve more and help more. 

Granted, I or whoever gives to the foundation, receives a tax deduction for the gift. When 

you really commit to giving, it's not so much about the tax deduction. It's more about 

appreciating the opportunities you've had, recognizing the country and the institutions 

that provided those opportunities, and being compelled to provide opportunities for 

others in your own unique way. 

 

Bottom line, it sets us apart from many others because we're simply, "doing well by doing 

good." That's a stated goal of STARCARE going back 15 years and we think every year we 

do it, it gets easier, it gets bigger and it becomes more compelling to do. We truly hope 

we can help many more people that live in need, and share the wonderment of giving 

with everyone.  

 

There is a powerful moment in the film, "The Blind Side." Sandra Bullock is sitting with her 

girlfriends at a Mississippi Country Club. One of her friends remarks, "That boy ought to be 

thankful to you. You changed his life!" "No!" she said; "he changed mine." 

 

Thanks to the business I'm privileged to own, the clients I am privileged to serve and the 

Foundation I am privileged to host, I get to feel that every day. That's more than enough 

for me. Thanks for letting me share and, as always, thanks for CAREing about STARCARE.  

 

Regards, Richard and Team CARE,  

 

        
 
C. Richard Hearn, President 

 

LPL Branch Manager 

(949) 756-CARE (2273) ext. 101 

(949) 851-CARE (2273) (fax) 

(949) 683-CARE (2273) (cell)  

 

17992 Cowan Avenue, Ste.106, Irvine, CA 92614 

T: (949) 756-CARE (2273)     F: (949) 851-CARE (2273) 

www.starcare.net 

Follow STARCARE on:    
   

Securities offered through LPL Financial 

Member FINRA/SIPC 

 

 

 

 

 

Securities offered through LPL Financial 

 

Member FINRA/SIPC 

STARCARE financial professionals are registered representatives with LPL Financial, Member FINRA/SIPC  
The opinions voiced in this material are meant to provide general information only and are not intended to provide specific investment advice.  
Please contact me prior to making any investment decisions. 

All investments carry some risk. 

http://www.starcare.net/
https://www.facebook.com/StarcareAssociatesInc?ref=tn_tnmn
https://twitter.com/STARCAREAssoc

